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6. REVIEW OF THE CHRISTCHURCH CITY COUNCIL’S CLEANFILL LICENSING BYLAW 
 

General Manager responsible: General Manager City Environment   

Officer responsible: City Water and Waste Manager 

Author: Zefanja Potgieter, DDI 941-8271 

 
 PURPOSE OF REPORT 
 
 1. The purpose of this report is to present a report on the first 12 months of the Christchurch 

Cleanfill Licensing Bylaw – report attached, together with a copy of the bylaw. 
 
 STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
 It is recommended that the Subcommittee receive the report. 
 
 


